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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  

by email?  Please send your request to 

 merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required.   
 

           
 
 
 

 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

3% Discount for Tax Prepayment if paid  

Apr. 1 - 30, 2010 (based on 2009 Levy).  

2% Discount for Tax Payment if paid  

May 1 - 31, 2010  

Garbage Dump Hours  
Mon, Weds, Fri  1- 6 pm.                                        

Tues, Thurs, Sat  9 am - 12 noon 

Closed Sundays and Stat Holidays  

Back alley garbage pick up will begin on May 3 

 

Recycle Bins for cardboard and paper - located North 

of the town shop. No glossy paper. 

Pam Wake – Bylaw Enforcement Officer 

Please contact her with your concerns 460-8908. 

Do you require Field Sheets for Property Assessment 

Information?  Please see SAMAView at 

www.sama.sk.ca.  Click on the SAMAView logo to 

begin.    

Meter Readings will be done at the end of April or 

the beginning of May. Your assistance will be 

appreciated. 

Watering Hours: 

7am – 10 am  

7pm – 10pm 

Even house numbers water on even days. 

Odd house numbers water on odd days. 

 
 

APRIL REC NEWS 
Arena: 

Once again, the arena season ended on a good 

note with the 4th Annual 3 on 3 Rec Hockey 

Tournament.  What started out as just a fun way to 

end the year has become a huge fundraiser for the 

arena.  Thanks to everyone who helped organize, 

work at and contribute to the weekend. 

Friday night started out with a pub night, team 

draft and Calcutta.  Saturday was a full day of 

hockey followed by a steak supper and Sunday 

was host to the final games.   

 

Deadline for 

submissions is 

the 22nd of 

each month.   

Please 
provide 

payment with 
your ad.  

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca
mailto:merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca
http://www.sama.sk.ca/
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Minor Ball: 

Minor Ball registration deadline is Tuesday April 

13.  Please register on or before this date.  Forms 

will be sent home through the school.  Please 

contact the Rec Office if you are interested in 

coaching or helping. 

 

Swimming Pool: 

We are now accepting applications for lifeguard 

positions at the Eatonia Swimming Pool.  Please 

submit resume with a copy of your qualifications 

by April 22.  Resumes can be dropped off at the 

rec office, emailed, faxed or mailed. 

Those who aren’t yet certified to lifeguard but are 

planning to be can still apply.  Please list course 

dates that you are registered for or plan on taking. 

 

If you would like a list of upcoming courses or 

more information please contact the rec office. 

 

Summer Playground Program: 

The Eatonia Recreation Board is looking for 2 or 

3 motivated and dependable individuals that enjoy 

working with children to coordinate and supervise 

the summer playground program.  Employment is 

one or two days a week through July and August.  

Please submit resume by April 22.  Resumes can 

be dropped off at the rec office, emailed, faxed or 

mailed. 

 

KidSport™:  KidSport™ is a children’s charity 

designed to help children of families facing 

financial obstacles to participate in sport.  The 

KidSport™ goal is to provide these children with 

the opportunity to achieve physical, social, 

intellectual and moral development through 

participation in sport. 

For more information contact the Eatonia 

KidSport™ Committee, Nicole at 967-2557. 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

 

 

TEA & TASSEL ON 1ST 
Wednesdays – Saturdays 

11am – 5pm 

~Homemade Soup, Bread,  

Cinnamon Buns, Cheesecakes~ 

Closing out sale continues 
Angels ~ Dolls ~ Candles ~ Jewelry ~ Pillows 

Linens & Lace ~ Gourmet ~ Quilts, Lamps & Needlework 

Tree Decorations ~ Purses ~ Antiques 

111 – 1st Ave. West 

Eatonia, SK 

967-2822 

Proprietor – Donna Lothammer 

 

 

 
 

~Naglar~ 
Now does Waxing 
Open Monday to Saturday 

10am – 8pm 
Sunday 1pm – 8pm 

118 – 5th Ave. East, Eatonia  
967-2272 

Evening and Weekend Appointment Available 

~Pat Tilbert~ 

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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Eatonia Oasis Living 
April 2010  

 
Spring has sprung at E.O.L, and a sense of 

newness resonates around us as we watch the sun 

shining and the snow melting.   March has been a 

very busy month at E.O.L as the Residents were 

well entertained with many special events and 

activities!  We all enjoyed a music night with 

Florence Palmer and Mary Skjei on piano and 

violin on March 2nd.  The Kindergarten and 

Grade one classes of Eaton School recited poetry 

for our Residents on March 3rd.  On March 5 the 

annual World Day of Prayer was held at E.O.L.  

Thank you to all who organized this day, and to 

the numerous people who participated from the 

community.  March 17 was St. Patrick’s Day and 

was celebrated by the Residents by participating 

in a Bingo night hosted by the Auxiliary.  On 

March 20 we enjoyed a two hour concert by the 

“Keynotes” from Rosetown, and on March 30 the 

Grades 4-7 of Eaton School performed a Variety 

Show.  Thank you to everyone for sharing your 

talents with us this month!  The Residents also 

enjoyed their daily routines throughout the month 

including morning exercise class, work-bee, and 

the weekly church services.  Some special 

afternoon activities this month included: 

manicures with Pat Tilbert, and also St. Patrick’s 

Day and Easter crafts with Marie Smith.            
 

This month the Lutheran Church hosted the 

monthly birthday party on March 26.  Happy 

Birthday to Bernice Wagner (March 20). The 

Residents had a wonderful afternoon, and enjoyed 

eating and visiting together.   

With March coming to a close E.O.L has a total of 

23 Residents.  
 

E.O.L currently has a casual position posted for 

H/L/A (Housekeeping/Laundry/Special Care 

Aide).  Call Krista for more information. 967-

2447.   

 

April 18-24 is National Volunteer Week.  If you 

would like to volunteer or drop in for a visit, our 

residents would love to see you!  On April 23 the 

Residents will be baking cookies for the afternoon 

activity at 2:00.  You are welcome to join us!  

Please call Heather at 967-2447 to volunteer for 

baking day.       
 

Thank you to the Eatonia Auxiliary for paying for 

the newsletter space each month. 
 

Donations received throughout the month of 

March:  Thank you for all the donations 

received!!! 

(If we have missed your name please accept our 

apology.) 

Flowers – Hansen family 

Squares and Flowers - Alice Hansen Funeral 

Grapes – Joanne Bredy 

24 boxes of Kraft Dinner – Initiation Hockey 

Team 

 Potatoes – Joyce and Herb Frank 

Oranges - Noreen Chiliak 

Frozen fruit for pies – Sharon McLeod 

Trifle – Mo Scott 

Cookies & Squares – Debi Christman 

Laundry Soap – Janice Nunweiler 
 

 
 

Screening Project: 
Thank you to the following for donations: 
Clint Hoffman 
Walter Paslawski 
Bob Peters 
Vern Wagner 
Klarenbach Farms 
John Meyers 
Ross Fitzpatrick 
Stan Fitzpatrick 
 
Projects include: 
Fire Truck 
Play Ground at school 
Heritage Site (ramp) 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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Eatonia Oasis Living  

Will be doing a Booth at the Consignment  
Auction Sale on Sat, April 3 2010.   

The Booth will be held in the Arena Kitchen 
from 9:00 am to approx. 4:00pm.  We will be 
selling Beef on a Bun, Taco Salad in a Bag, 
Doughnuts and drinks.  So please come out 

and enjoy a meal and support our  
worthy cause. 

 
  

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
 

 
 
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
Will holding a 

Diabetes Day 
for the general public, 
Wed April 21 at EOL. 

Time: 9am -12pm 
Please join us for information on how YOU can 

take control of your diabetes and your life. 

 

 

Post Secondary 
SUMMER STUDENT REQUIRED 

by the Town of Eatonia  
 

To work in the Public Works Department 
to cut grass, tend to flowers and trees, 

pick garbage and other miscellaneous duties. 
The position starts approximately  

May 3, 2010 
For more information on this position,  
contact the town office at 967-2251 

Applications can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 
Fax to 967-2267 

Email to eatonia@yourlink.ca 
 

Applications must be received at the        
Town Office 

By 5:00 p.m. April 12, 2010                            
 

 
 

APARTMENT FOR RENT 
 

One Bedroom Non-Smoking Apartment 

Includes stove and fridge 

and shared washer and dryer 

 

Available April 1, 2010  

 

For More information 

Contact Cheryl at 

967-2846 (home) 

or 

967-2251 (work) 

 

 

Eatonia and District Health Care Foundation 

 

 

 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:eatonia@yourlink.ca
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Telemiracle Results: 

Thanks to everyone who supported: 
Telemiracle this year.  We raised: $968.07 

 Raffle board at Post Office   $121.10 

 Coin boxes          $21.25 

 Helping hands at Credit Union $129.72 

 Recyclable   $56.00 

 Donations   $640.00 
Raffle winners: 
Telemiracle Teddy -  Ken Martin 
T- shirt -  Betty Meyer 
Cap -  Adam Becker 
A Huge thank you to Ken for trading with Adam, 
and making a little boy’s eye shine. 
 
I will be working for M.S. in May and will welcome 
sponsors, and fellow walkers.  Will also accept 
clean recyclables for the fund.  Phone 967-2372 for 
more info.  If no answer, please leave a message. 

Margaret Larock 

 
 

TTOOWWNN  OOFF  EEAATTOONNIIAA  SSTTUUDDEENNTT  AAWWAARRDD  
In an effort to support and recognize the 

youth in our community, the Town of Eatonia is 

bestowing an award to a deserving student of Eaton 

School.  This award will be given to an individual 

who has made an outstanding contribution to 

enhance the quality of life for the citizens of the 

Town.   

Eligibility Requirements: 
 1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 or 12 at 

Eaton High School  

 2. Must have demonstrated various volunteer 

involvement throughout the community.  

 3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be in 

good academic standing and present an 

overall willingness to assist others.   

 The successful nominee will be given an 

award of $200 which will be presented at Color 

Night 2010.  

 To make a nomination please pick up an 

application form at the Town Office.  

 

For the Currency Conversion link 

 please see the Town Website 

www.townofeatonia.com 

 

 

HANDI VAN TRIPS TO 

KINDERSLEY 
Sponsored by the Eatonia & District Health Care 

Foundation 

 

1st and 3rd Monday of the Month  

 

RATES INCREASING  

 

$8.00 per trip  

Effective April 1, 2010  

 
For more information contact Cheryl at  

967-2251 (work)  

or  

967-2846 (home)  

 

 
 

Household Sale 
 

Beginning April 19, 
 

Household items, flowers, frames, crafts, yarns 
and many other items will be available,  

on sale at: 
 
 

113-1st Ave. East, in Eatonia 
 

Hours: 11:00am to 3:00pm daily, except 
Friday and Sunday. 

 
 

If anyone is interested in a larger volume 
purchase, for a business, I am open to 

negotiating a good deal. 
 

Call Anna at:  1-306-967-2239 
 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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SUMMER STUDENT REQUIRED 
by the Town of Eatonia  

 
to work in the Public Works Department 
to cut grass, tend to flowers and trees, 

pick garbage and other miscellaneous duties. 
The position starts approximately  

July 2, 2010 
For more information on this position,  
contact the town office at 967-2251 

Applications can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 
Fax to 967-2267 

Email to eatonia@yourlink.ca 
 

Applications must be received at the        
Town Office 

by 5:00 p.m. May 11, 2010                            
 

 
 

Easter Thought 
 

Easter is a time of love, of family and of peace. 
It is a time when we say quiet thanks 

for all that we have and for all that 
the future holds. 

 
Easter is a feeling in our hearts of hope and faith 

and trust. 
It is a day of miracles; 

a day when our dreams seem a little closer; 
a time of retrospection for 

 what has been and anticipation of all that will be 
 

And it is a time for remembering with love and 
appreciation the people in our lives who make a 

difference….. 
people like you 

 
Anna Marie Edwards 

 

 
 

COLORING PICTURES: 

 

 

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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